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Welcome to 2nd Grade!  My 
name is Mrs. Pelletier. I am so excited 
for the upcoming school year!.

My husband and I have lived in 
the Windham/Raymond area for over 
25 years. We have 2 grown children, 
and a sweet granddaughter named 
Bella.  We also have 3 dogs and some 
chickens.

I am looking forward to our 
partnership this upcoming year as we 
work together to help your child be 
an independent, lifelong learner.

Enjoy your summer. I look 
forward to meeting you in the fall.

camping up north
gardening
reading outside
bird watching
family gatherings
hiking in the woods
refinishing furniture

Email:  apelletier@rsu14.org
School phone: (207) 655-8672


